
Construction Alert 
        For Tuesday, July 30-31, 2019 

 

       Park 8 & 11 Pescado Circle 

          TYPE OF WORK: Water Line Work 
 

The Rancho Murieta Community Services District (District) will be replacing water 
line blow-off valves on Park 8 & 11. To complete the work, excavations will begin 
on July 30.  The water supplies for each park will be shut off on early on July 31 and 
is anticipated to back on by 5pm, however unknown circumstances may extend the 
shutoff period. 
 

Traffic controls will be in place to allow staff complete the necessary work for this 
repair.  There will be construction equipment, as well as heavy equipment working 
in the area.  Please avoid the area and work site for your safety while work is in 
progress. 

 
 

 

We will be working as quickly as possible to complete this work. 
 

Thank you for your patience. 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 

 
If you have any questions, please call the District at 354-3700. 


